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Newman, Christopher

From: irenehubar@pbelinet.ca

Sent: January-26-15 12:58 PM

To: Newman, Christopher
Subject: Alleyway - James Street North

Good Morning Mr. Newman,

Further to your telephone call this morning regarding our objection of the closing and sale of the alley off James Street
North and my response of January 15" | wish to reiterate that the owners of the Right House, Hughson Centre, as well

as 13-15 King Street East are opposed to this closure/sale.

The owners first noted the attempt by the City to fast track this process with the ridiculous time frame of one week!!
There was absolutely NO PUBLIC CONSULTATION on this proposal. We have an attached overhang from our building to
the former Sirloin Cellar building again with no information or response to my message of December 9. Is this alley
deemed “surplus” by the City and if so why was there no proper procedures undertaken? As stated in our January 15%
response, access to our properties would be unacceptably restricted. if the owners of the adjacent parking lot decide to
restrict access through or from their property vehicle and truck access to the rear of our buildings would be impossible.
Lastly, Aragon would expect the same generous offer to buy the remaining alley that exits onto King William Street for
the same price of $ 2.00. We await your response and information. Thank you.

Irene Hubar

Commercial Property Manager

Aragon Properties Ltd.

201-35 King Street E., Hamilton, L8N 4A9

T 905-524-0909/ F 905-524-5799/ irenehubar@bellnet.ca




